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Please note that all buildings which have municipally serviced water, where there is no cellar, 

i.e. crawl spaces, the pipes shall be properly insulated to prevent water lines from freezing; 

this could include heating cables, insulation, or heaters. 

 

Should your water line freeze, it is the homeowner’s responsibility to thaw their own service 

and/or contact a plumber. 

 

This type of service is NOT provided by the Township of South Glengarry Water Department. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


